
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa 
 
Congratulations to two of our students who have qualified for the taniwha cup rugby team.  We are very proud of 
both Maihi and Herbie  for making this team.  They will be playing in a competition in Kaikohe for the first week of 
the school holidays.  Good luck boys!!  
 
This week students will be issued with reports.  We would like to continue our 100% attendance at 
parent/teacher/student led conferences.  Please fill out the form below to make an appointment with your child's 
class teacher.  If you are unable to come into the school then we can make home visits.  Please tick which day would 
suit and fill in a time. 
 
 

Students Name Wednesday 27th 
June 

Monday 2nd July Tuesday 3rd July Please fill in a time 
that would suit you 
between 8am and 
4.30pm 

     

     

     

     

     

     

 
 

Wednesday 27th June 1.00pm-2.00pm  Whaea Moni will be introducing our new website 
page and parts of our reviewed local curriculum .  Please come along and be in the draw for 
a $50 petrol voucher. 
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Reminder that every Friday we have fundraising day. 

Sausage sizzle - $2 

Pie - $3 

Drinks $2 

Hamburger $3 

Pringles $3 

Popcorn - $3 

Ice Blocks - $1 

 

Cake Stall 
On Thursday we are hosting a cake stall at Te Kura O Waima 
can you please send your child to school with money and a plate of cakes and sweets to sell at the 
cake stall. The reason why we are hosting this cake stall is because we are fundraising to go on 
the Snow Trip where Room 3 will get this amazing opportunity to go to the snow. Thank You 
Kind regards  
Student Council. 

 
 
Sports News 

 
Great news! O”Neills Surf Academy have sent this through to me.  If anyone is interested you will find the 
registration form at ​www.oneillsurfacademy.co.nz​, this is an awesome opportunity for some of our tamariki. 
 
We have now got funding for our July holiday programme, making it free for 11-17yr olds who live in Northland.  
 
Year 3 & 4 Rippa Rugby tournament is on the 3rd July 2018 in Rawene.  A permission form will be sent home with 
children today. 
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Room 3 News 
Nearly the end of the term. This week we are sharing our Novel Quest work. 

 

 

Herbie 

 

Javed 
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